
March 10, 2010

Dear Resident:

We need your input. Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services has
identified your neighborhood for possible storm water system improvements to
address structure and road flooding.  The Cedars East Minor Storm Drainage
Improvement Project covers approximately 48 acres between the Idlewild
apartments at Idlewild Drive and Cedars East Court (just east of
Independence Boulevard) and the culvert under Amity Place.

This project is in the early planning stages and we would like you to help us
identify problems with the culverts, storm drainage systems and creeks in your
area.  Please complete the enclosed questionnaire, even if you have not
experienced problems, and return by March 26, 2010.  Postage is prepaid.

We will use customer service requests (311 calls), your questionnaire responses
and field review
analysis to refine the
project limits. After this
has been done a public
meeting will be
scheduled to discuss
the problem areas and
improvements. Thank
you for your input and
we look forward to
working with you.

If you have any other
questions or concerns
related to the project,
please contact Project
Manager Matthew
Anderson at
704-336-7923 or
manderson@charlottenc.gov.
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